
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:               PPS MEMBERS  
SUBJECT:   AHMOPI Extension of the enhanced PF rates 
FROM:         PPS Board of Trustees 
 
 
March 29, 2021 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
With the continuing challenge to healthcare delivery during this pandemic, the Professional 
Health Care Committee would like to inform the members who are partners in the PPS-
AHMOPI MOA of the extension of the enhanced PF rates. The information is covered by 
communication from the AHMOPI Executive Director dated March 25, 2021. 
 
This will cover the period of April 1 to June 30, 2021 and possibly extendable while the 
country’s State of Calamity has not been lifted. By virtue of this extension, outpatient face-
to-face consult fees will be maintained at its enhanced rate of six hundred pesos (PhP 600.00) 
and TeleConsults, if resorted to and following the HMO parameters for the same, will be at 
the usual rate of four hundred pesos (PhP 400.00). 
 
This is part of the continuing MOA initiatives for partner-participant doctors on account of 
the Covid-19 in the country. 
 
Have a meaningful Holy week, everyone! 
 
 
 
  
JOSELYN A. EUSEBIO, MD, FPPS, FPSDBP 
President 
Philippine Pediatric Society, Inc. 
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